
 

DEFENSE NUCLEAR FACILITIES SAFETY BOARD 
   October 31, 2014 

MEMO TO: Steven Stokes, Technical Director 
FROM: Thomas Spatz, Pantex Site Representative 
SUBJECT: Pantex Plant Report for Week Ending October 31, 2014 
     
DNFSB Staff on Site: B. Laake was at Pantex this week to observe the ongoing review meeting 
of the falling man independent review panel.  T. Hunt was at Pantex this week to observe the 
Federal Readiness Assessment for a start-up activity to transfer the contents of AT400‐A 
containment vessels to AL‐R8 containment vessels.  
 
The Site Representative was participating in Site Representative week at DNFSB headquarters 
and was not at the Pantex Plant.  This report is filed for continuity purposes only. 
 


